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Dear Mr. Featherston: 

TXU Electric Delivery appreciates the opportunity to provide further comments on 
Staffs new drafi Executive Summary in Project No. 32182, Investigation ofMethods 
to Zmprove Electric and Telecom Infrastructure that Will Minimize Long Term 
Outages and Restoration Costs associated with Gulf Coast Hurricanes that is 
scheduled to be filed on June 9, 2006. TXU Electric Delivery recognizes the 
importance of addressing this issue to the PUCT Staff as well as to the citizens of the 
State of Texas, and particularly to those along the coastal region. 

The proposed schedule in the filing submitted by Staff on June 2,2006 indicates Staff 
will fde its draft Report for comments h m  the Industry on July 3,2006 and require 
said comments by July 10, 2006. July 4 is a national holiday and a peak time for 
summer vacation traveL Requiring the industry to gather sufficient information and 
formulate comments as it relates to the comprehensive draft Report w i t h  the 
proposed timeframe is not reasonable. To date, the industry has only been provided 
with a draft Executive Summary which does not provide the bases or justification for 
the eighteen rtxomndations in Staff's draft Executive Summary. 

Given the magnitude of the effort expended by both Staff and the participating 
Utilities, and the potential financial ramifications associated with some of the 
recommendations, TXU Electric Delivery believes that it would be appropriate for 
Staff to extend the time of review for the draft Report to at least 30 days in order that 
a comprehensive review of the bases and justification for the reconrmendations may 
be conducted. 
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TXU Electric Delivery would be delighted to discuss this matter with Staff upon 
request. 

Sincerely, +- 
Stanley R. Southers, P.E. 
Regulatory Project Manager 

a: KenKeller 


